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  Office Phone-296-2880 

  Site Phone- 504-4557 

 

   Site Director Email- 

  sara.nagle@gmail.com 

 

   Accounting Email- 

 sara@childrens-choice.org 
  
 

Financial Assistance is available 

through CYFD-841-4800 
  
  
 

Homework Club 
Monday-Thursday from 3:30-4:30 we run a 

homework club in a quiet space so kids can 

play and eat snack and then get their work 

done! The staff is always available to help 

all day in the core program! 

Important Dates in March 

March 8th and 9th: School will be closed for parent- 

teacher conferences. Care is available from 7am -6pm 

both days at North Star. Remember to bring a sack 

lunch. 

March 21st: FANCY FAMILY NIGHT! 

Join us for an extravaganza of entertainment 

and dinner. Bring the whole family! 

Events begin at 5:30 in the cafeteria. 

 

 

 

  

 

March 26-30th: School will be closed for Spring Break. 

Care is available from 7am-6pm at Double Eagle. Sign 

up for Spring Break online. The deadline to sign up 

is March 19th.  

 

 

 

 

Bouncing into spring! 

While hoping for at least one snow day, we are also  

springing into this great weather with lots of outdoor 

games to get our blood pumping! The kids at North 

Star CC have been really into balloon games, from 

balloon volleyball to a balloon bounce race. We love 

getting outside and enjoying the fresh air. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The North Star kids helped us with the 

CC Summer Fun Camp flyer 

photoshoot. We traveled through the 

decades to make a stellar poster for 

our “Time Bandits” themed Summer 

Fun Camp. Keep an eye out at the end 

of February for Summer Fun Camp 

information. Look forward to 11 

weeks of fun, field trips, swimming 

and new friendships! 

We can’t wait to travel through time 

with you! 

Magic is in the air! 
We love to have visitors here at CC and this month we were lucky enough to have Tall Paul who has been 

named New Mexico’s funniest family entertainer specializing in unforgettable children’s programs. We had a 

great time learning tricks, illusions and having a lot of laughs!  
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Discovering Dinos! 
We wondered what our fossils looked like millions of years ago. We covered the dinosaurs in clay and painted 

them according to pictures in our dinosaur books. We also made some kooky looking ones that we would have 

loved to see! 

Magic is in the Air! 
We love to have visitors here at CC and this month we were lucky enough to have Tall Paul, 

named New Mexico’s funniest family entertainer, specializing in unforgettable children’s 

programs. We had a great time learning tricks, illusions and having a lot of laughs!  


